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Science Trip to the Life Centre, Newcastle - Thursday 18th October 2018.  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our science and history work in school, Year 6 will be visiting the Life 
Centre in Newcastle to see some exhibitions and take part in a World War 2 coding 
workshop.  
 
We will be leaving school at 7:45am and will return to school at approximately 
4:45pm. A text will be sent out to confirm this during our return journey.  
 
For this visit, all children will need a packed lunch. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks 
or energy drinks please. We advise children to have some suitable snacks for the 
journey.  
 
Children may bring some money for the gift shop if they would like to. A full school 
uniform is required for the trip.  
 
If your children would like to bring in an electronic device or phone for the journey 
and/or for taking photographs, they may do so. Any phones must have the SIM card 
removed. Children must take full responsibility for these. If your child wishes to listen 
to music or watch their device, they must bring headphones. 
 
The cost of the visit is £18. Please return this along with the reply slip by 
Monday 1st October. 
 
Thank you, 
Year 6 staff 
             
 
I give permission for …………………………………………………………………. to attend the 
Year 6 visit to the Life Centre, Newcastle, on Thursday 18th October. I enclose 
payment of £18 to cover the cost of the visit and coach. 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………………………..   
Relationship to child …………….………………………………………….……… 
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